B.E.HUTCHINSON
P.O.BOX 1219

DETROIT 31

November 8, 1945

Dear Amon:

I read your editorial on "The Duty of
Labor and Management" with & great deal of inter-
est. One encouraging sign in this whole situa-
tion is that newspepers throughout the country
are dealing more and more with labor-menagement-
government relations in their editorisls.

There is increasing evidence that at
long last "the public's patience is," as you
say, "being sorely tried." The main cause of
this loss of patience on the part of the public
seems to be union strikes to attein unreasonable
demends. The public, in my opinion, are grow-
ing more and more concerned about union attempts
to share, or even control, those functions which
managenent must have in order to operate the
business, and about union efforts to restrict
the productivity of its members.

It was good to hear from you, Amon,
even indirectly. Keep up the good work!

Amon C. Carter, Esq.
400 West Seventh Street
Fort Worth, Texas




